
December 10, 2020 Daily Church Email 
 

Kathy Waychoff, the District volunteer Coordinator at College Community Schools asks 
for a coat drive from local churches... 
 
"We have a shortage of children's winter gloves or mittens and children's medium and 
large snow pants.  We have families who struggle under normal circumstances but with 
folks losing their jobs or their financial situation being compromised this year, our need 
is great.  If your congregation has the opportunity to collect any of these items, we 
could appreciate it.  We understand and are thankful that our churches have been 
instrumental in supporting our community in so many ways already this year so we 
appreciate your consideration of this project." 
 
I will take any gently used children, youth, or adult sizes (lots of high schoolers are 
adult-size) winter coats to the school on Wednesday, December 16. Please drop them 
off at church before 11:30 a.m. on Wednesday, December 16. 
 
Have a blessed day in Christ, 
Pastor Julie 
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